NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Zoning Board of
Appeals of the Town of Tully, New York, will hold a
public hearing on April 16, 2025 at 6:30 p.m., in the
Municipal Building located at 5833 Meetinghouse Road,
Tully, New York 13159, on the request of
Donald McMasters for an area variance.

This application is open to inspection at the office of
the Tully Town Clerk at 5833 Meetinghouse Road, Tully,
New York during the Town Clerk's published business
hours. Persons wishing to appear at the hearing may do so
in person or by attorney or other representation.

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the
environmental significance of the proposed variance will be
reviewed by said Board incident to said hearing.

BY ORDER OF THE ZBA

Susan Vaccaro
Town Clerk

Dated: April 1%, 2025



